
 
 

 
 

Friends of Seedtime, 
 

Amos 3:3 
Do two walk together unless they have agreed to do so?  

 
Seems there has been some agreement.  Franz recently reported back 
saying 4 Haitian churches are hosting our Bible seminar.   “Eglise” is the 
Haitian Kreyol word for “Church”.   
 

Eglise Baptist Memorial of Cassave,   March 22,23,24 

Eglise Baptiste Parole Vivante of Lacoupe   March 29,30,31  

Eglise Pentecostale Unis of Demareau   April 1,2,3 

 Eglise Baptiste Jerusalem nan Orel     May 18, 19,20  
 
I have no real details about these churches yet.  Frantz has been tending 
to his father who is in bad health.  He said he needed to take his father to 
Port-au-Prince to see another doctor and the violent protests have 
blocked the way.  It has been a few days since he last communicated.   
 
We are grateful for the classes being scheduled and, of course, hopeful 
that Frantz can navigate the travel to find the medical help his father 
needs.   Your prayers for these things are appreciated.   
 
For those who do not recall, Haiti has been subjected to a lot of political 
chaos, killings, kidnappings etc. to the point that the evangelical churches 
declined to host our Bible studies.  They appear to have come out of hi-
bernation and let Frantz set the schedule above.  We do not know what 
triggered the pull back or what re-opened the doors, but we are happy to 
see it.  We prefer to walk with the evangelical churches in Haiti, not apart 
from them.    
 
The chaos of Haiti is ongoing.  Normal travel remains a major problem 
through the center of the country and around the capital city of Port-au-
Prince.  We believe the scheduled churches are located in the north of 
Haiti where Frantz has a good chance to travel safely.   As we learn  more 
we will share it with you.   
 
For the moment we are simply glad to know church leadership are resum-
ing normal activities and Frantz is eager to walk with them.   
 
As I, Brian, await the opportunity to join Frantz, God has blessed me to 
speak online with a wide variety of people across the world while teach-
ing English.  Far more than you might imagine, the conversations have 
included religious topics.  In the right hand column we included a brief 
part of one conversation.  It highlights the need to be ready in season and 
out of season.  The world is hungry for English but hungrier still for truth.   
   

Thank you for your attention to Seedtime’s discipleship efforts.  
 

Blessings to you! 

 
 

John 20:31 
 

But these are written that you may 
 believe that Jesus is the Messiah,  

the Son of God, and that by believing 
you may have life in his name.  

 
A Russian student we spoke with online 

recently said he was a Christian and had a 
Bible but he did not see a need to read it. 

He said he knew enough.  In the same 
conversation he volunteered that he did 
not know how to have God in his heart.   

 
He was raised in a nation where religious 

folks light candles, stare at icons and  
seldom read any part of their Bible.   

 
Maybe you and I, having read our Bibles, 

have a message to share for such a  
moment.  
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“While the earth remains,  
Seedtime and Harvest,  

Cold and Heat,  
Winter and Summer,  
And Day and Night  
Shall Not Cease.” 

Genesis 8:22 

Brian and Laurie Winzenried 


